URGENT!!!

Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
National Capital Region
- DIVISION OF CITY SCHQOLS

Quezon City
Nueva Ecija Street, Bago Bantay, Quezon City

MEMORANDUM TO:

-Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chief Administrative Officer

Division Supervisors

Section Chiefs

Aitached is a letter from Dr. Elena R. Ruiz, Assistant Secretary, for Programs
and Projects, DepEd Central Office, requesting your attendance in celebration of the
40t Anniversary of the Dec!aratlon of Martial Law on September 21, 2012, 1:00 PM
at Bantayog Ng Mga Bayani, Quezon Avenue cor. EDSA, Diliman, Quezon City.

In connection with this, everyone is enjoined to attend the said activity.

For strict compliance.

CORAZON C. RUBIO, CESO VI |
Schools Division Superintendent

admin/Sennyching
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Dear Supt. Rubio:

LR

Greetings from the Special Frograms and Projects Office! R "

in iine witn the celebration of the 40 Anniversary of the Dedcrpﬁo'ﬁ:.c:-? Martial Law.
the department is requesting your usual suoport, assistance and-eooperation in the
commemorative program on Sepltember 21, 2012, 1:009~m’f"q1'~sdnioyog Ng Mga
Bayani, Quezon Avenue, cor, EDSA Dillman. Quezon City. { ™7

i ¥
o

Two Hundred (200) participants composad of DepEd Rivision. of Quezon City officiais,
teachers and siudents are enjoined to attend éndigracs this historic cccasion. They
“are requested fo be seated at 12:00nn In prepardtion for the arrival of the President.

Also, may we request @ High School Musfim Student to join In ledading the

ecumenicai prayer during the prograrm, -3 .7+ ' .

Ih addition, may we solicit the kind hgartédsupport of the Division effice to prepare
a simple merienda for the teacnejg’dﬁaastudehis who will aftend and particioate in

this milestone ovent, N T e

Further information may be\r..ﬁmdh%ed from the Special Programs and Projects Office

(SPAPO) located at Rm SUsbohifacio Bidg.. DepEd Central Office, DepEd Complex

Merdlco Ave., Pasig City. 1600.with the following tel. nos.: (02) 637 58 32/34 or mobile

nos.: 0919 51¢ 4759, dnch0917 661 0780,

We hope for ‘yqﬁmpdst needed cooperation and support to this very momentous
event in our-hisioy. '

Tha nlfl-_yo'qi?rf much,

.1.. i " -.-{h

Very HUly yours.

ELE;A R. RUIZ

Assistant Secretary
For Programs and Piojects



